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Subcommittees and membership:

Professional Development - Allison Scherer,  David Duda, Paula Day, Linda Lawson, Sarah Bunnell

Technology - Pam Johns, Mitzi Dowdell, Melissa Thomas, Dawn Stith, Antonio Menendez

Curriculum – Traci Gillock, Jeanne Crockard, Brandon Nanni, Debbie Weiss,  Jan Mackey, Pam Johns

Climate - Peggy Circle, Elaine Watts, Ann Wilkie,  Diana Laslie, Rene’e Johnson, Annette Reesor

Instruction/Instructional Materials – Amanda Johnson, Lou Ann Carman, Derotha Gardner, Chris Kirkwood

Student Services – Ralph Tucker, Stephanie Lucas, Leslie Bordelon, Frankie Millstead, Marie VanMeter

2005-2006 SBDM Members:  Billy Coffey, Chris Kirkwood, Helene Harris, Jeanne Crockard, Antonio Menendez, Mark Adams, Michelle Winchell

Areas of Focus for 2005-2006

The areas of focus for the Rineyville SBDM Council were:  to develop Rubrics to align with open response questions and Exit Expectations; to update and renew the CCC program; to develop Curriculum Mapping, to implement Learning Styles Inventory, to implement MAP training & testing, and to create personal web pages.

Success Stories:

· Met No Child Left Behind targets.
· Rineyville School was first in the county on CTBS test Scores.

· Our total Academic Index was 86.1.

· Rineyville had the highest Social Studies scores in the county on the KCCT test.

· Highest Academic Index in the county on CATS testing.

· Christene Kirkwood won the Rineyville Excel Award.

· Academic Team won 2nd place in the district and 4th in the regional competitions.
· Academic Team won the Sportsmanship Award.
· Seven students were accepted by People to People World Leadership Forum in Washington DC. 
· Maintained curriculum map alignment with Exit Expectations for Math, Reading, Social Studies and Science.
· Continue to develop Rubrics to align with open response questions and Exit Expectations.
· Continued buddy/mentoring classrooms.
· Renovation/new school planning finalized.
· Eighty-five percent of 5th graders attended Alabama trip.
· Continued improving community involvement, and encouraged community support for testing.
· Participated in the DARE program.
· Recognized 3rd, 4th and 5th graders from previous year on Test Recognition Night.  Held drawing for bikes.
· Publicly praised and recognized student achievements.
· Acknowledged and rewarded 4th and 5th graders who achieved high scores on CTBS and CATS tests.
· Accelerated Readers reached 9564.6 points.
· Implemented Learning Styles Inventory program.
· Hosted a successful Vehicle Career Day program.
· Marine Physical Fitness Team scored second in the county.
· Encouraged increased attendance at SBDM meetings by non-members.
· Adopted new Language Arts textbooks/supplemental materials.
· Participated in successful Jump Rope for Heart program.
· Implemented extra tutoring for students in need.
· Continued computer lab for students in need.
· Purchased 10 new computers.
· Created Math Wall of Fame.
· Continued Writing Wall of Fame Wall and Breakfast with the Principal.
· Fourth and Fifth grades participated in 4-H.
· Participated in Beta.
· Completed MAP Testing training.
· Developed and implemented Read Write Gold.
· Collected donations for Katrina victims.
· Collected donations for Pennies for Patients program.
· Held 9/11 Memorial Program.
· Third grade participated in Mathathon.
· Participated in Dr. Suess Read Across America Day.
· Held Grandparents Day lunch.
· UK Science Mobile Unit exhibit for 4th graders.
GOALS FOR 2006-2007

· Recognize 3rd, 4th and 5th graders from previous year on Test Recognition Night.
· Post Proficient and Distinguished student names in school throughout the year.
· Recognize Student of the Month students during morning announcements.
· Recognize students with Math and Writing Walls of Fame. 
· Publicly praise student achievements.
· Purchase or seek donation of girls and boys bikes for testing achievement incentive. 
· Keep public and families informed regarding construction progress through website                                 
      and school newsletter.
· Assign students areas in the school to be responsible for upkeep/cleaning.
· Improve student community involvement and community support for testing.
· Maintain Rubric alignment with open response questions and Exit Expectations.
· Maintain curriculum map alignment with Exit Expectations for Math, Reading, Social 
      Studies and Science.
· Encourage increased attendance at SBDM meetings by non-members.
· Adopt Social Studies textbooks.
· Administer Learning Styles Inventory and implement results to enhance instruction.
· Ensure student safety during construction.
· Maintain learning environment and academic status during construction.
· Preserve Rineyville history and communication with community regarding progress 
      of new school.

· Web page maintenance.
· Continue Character Word awareness.
· Improve student study skills.
· Grade level planning.
· Participate in Junior Achievement.
· Utilize 4.1 Core Content.
· Implement Thoughtful Ed Technology.
· Participate in PD for new Language adoption.
· Continue MAP program.
